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To whom it may concern,

I hereby object to the operation of Uber in Australia. Cabs is so much part of our culture and as an expat myself
 having driven for Yellow cabs for a number of years, I believe it would be very sad for future generations not
 to experience a ride in a Cab.

It is a disfavour to small business, ownership and employment in our country if something drastic is not done to
 protect the highly valued service the Taxi industry provides to Australians and many a visitor from abroad on a
 daily basis....24/7

Regards

Matt
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